
 

 

Quaid-e-Azam Solar Power (Pvt) Ltd 

Corrigendum Notice 

 HIRING OF DOE FOR VERIFICATION OF CER
 

Tender Notice for hiring of DOE for verification of CER was published in PPRA on 

09
th

 December, 2022. The tender notice is modified as below: 

 The deadline for submission of bids have been extended to 13
th

 January, 

2023 at 02:30 pm and shall be opened on the same date and venue at 03:00 

pm.   

All others terms and conditions remain unchanged.  

Chief Executive Office 

Quaid-e-Azam Solar (Pvt) Ltd 

3
rd

 Floor, 83 A E/1, Main Boulevard, Gulberg III, Lahore. 

Phone No. 042-99332261-65 

Fax No. 042-35790366 

Email: gmplant@qasolar.com , ceo@qasolar.com  

Website: www.qasolar.com 
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